
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

BOQ FY20 RESULTS WEBCAST DETAILS AND EXPENSE RECLASSIFICATION 
 
Friday, 2 October 2020, Brisbane: Bank of Queensland Limited (BOQ) is scheduled to release its 
financial results for the full year ended 31 August 2020 on Wednesday, 14 October 2020.  
 
A market briefing on BOQ’s financial results is scheduled for 11:00am AEDT on Wednesday, 14 
October 2020, where Managing Director & CEO George Frazis, Chief Financial Officer & Chief 
Operating Officer Ewen Stafford, and other members of Management will present and discuss the 
results. 
 
A live audio webcast of the briefing will be available on the day through the following webpage: 
https://edge.media-server.com/mmc/p/9voerrmf. 
 
Operating Expenses reclassification 
BOQ also advises that the FY19 comparative financials will be restated to reflect a reclassification of 
$5m from loan impairment expenses into operating expenses due to a change in accounting 
treatment for collections related costs. The reclassification has also been made to the 1H20 financials 
in the amount of $2m and has no impact on the net profit after tax. 
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